
On Street Parking Policy 

Adopted: October, 2015 

All residents are asked to remove their cars from the street in the event of an expected significant snow 

storm.  

Because our streets are so narrow, on the parking side of our streets we have painted curbs yellow to 

designate a no-parking zone. The no parking areas are generally opposite driveways to allow neighbors to 

have sufficient space to back out of their own driveway without a car blocking their way.  Parking too 

close to a driveway makes it impossible for residents on the parking side of the street to pull out, so in 

some instances, yellow curb surrounds a driveway apron.  Do not park within three feet of a driveway 

apron as it’s almost impossible to get out of a driveway with a car that close due to our narrow streets. 

Yellow curbs are also painted where stop signs and/or fire hydrants are located. 


